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ISSUE FIVE 

VBS SCHEDULE 
Barton’s Creek Baptist 
Pre-K-6th Grade 

June 17-21 6-8:30 pm 

Cedar Grove Baptist June 2-6 6-8:30 pm 

Fellowship Baptist June 19-22 5:30 dinner 
6-8:00 pm 

First Baptist Alexandria July 8-12 6-8:30 pm 

First Baptist Lebanon June 24-28 5:30-8:00 pm 

First Baptist Mt. Juliet June 17-20 8:30 am – noon 

Grace Baptist June 17-20 5:45-8:30 pm 

Hillcrest Baptist June 3-7 9:00 am-12:30 pm 

Hope Baptist 
3 yrs – 8th grade (dinner 
nightly) 

June 2-6 6:00-9:00 pm 

Immanuel Baptist June 3-7 
June 9th 

8:30 am – noon 
5:00 pm – present 
musical 

Laguardo Baptist June 17-21 6:30-8:45 pm 

Mt. Olivet Baptist June 12-15 5:30-9:00 pm 

Shop Springs Baptist June 10-14 
June 14 

9:00 am-12:30 pm 
6-8:00 pm FAMILY NIGHT 

Victory Baptist 
For Completed K to 5th 
Grade 

June 17-21 8:30-12 pm 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

While the Pastor’s Away…Available for Pulpit Supply 

Gordon Donahoe – 615-974-9559. Gordon is available for supply and interims. 
 
Raymond Vogtner – 615-417-8309. Raymond is available for supply, interims, or to share his 
new ministry, "Let's Talk." A ministry designed to encourage conversations with others 
leading them to discover God's plan for their lives.   
 
Fred Vantrease – Cell: (615) 481-5123 call or text. Fred most recently served as pastor of 
Fellowship Baptist in Mt. Juliet.  
 
Elijah Hosse  is available to supply for morning & evening services – Cell: 817-542-9178. 
 
Glyn Passman – Cell: 615- 268-2716; email: glyn_pass@icloud.com  
 
Rob Amoson  - retired pastor after 50 years available for supply, interims, and revivals  615-
218-4422 
 
Terry Fessler is available for supply – 615-444-8880 
 
Ronnie Pressley - 615-981-0346 
 
Scott Brown – Director of Missions; 931-412-3831 
 

 Congratulations to 

Barton’s Creek  

Baptist Church 

175th Anniversary  

Sunday, June 2 
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From Scott’s Heart 
 

May brings so much transition to us. It is a month filled with graduation, more season 
change, summer break, mowing grass, getting outside. It is also the month we realize 
summer is almost here and we let the camps, mission trips, and VBS sneak up on us. I pray 
that's not true for you but that you are ready to take advantage of these opportunities and 
many more. I pray that May finds you celebrating the goodness of God in His beautiful 
creation. I pray it finds you somehow free of the allergies that accompany it. Finally, I pray 
it finds you experiencing God powerfully in your life and that He would spill out and 
change others' lives by the power of the gospel. May our awesome God bless you richly 
this month like only He can. 
                                                 Happy May! 
                                                                         -Scott Brown 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Compassionate Hands  

615-784-9897 
 

    
   
 

 
 

 

 



 

Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
Wcba@wcbamissions.com 
 

WCBA family, 
 
It has been such a wonderful year at the Cumberland BCM! It has been one of our most event filled 
years so far! We have had several worship nights, a great weekly study, some off campus excursions, 
an amazing spring break mission trip, and a great summer ahead of us! One unique thing to note is 
that BCM won the Impact award from the Office of Student Life as an organization that has made a 
significant positive impact on the campus and community of Cumberland. Our last event of the 
semester was Beach Bash at which we were able to host a worship night on campus and celebrate 
the semester behind us and the summer ahead!  Although our semester is already over, we ask that 
you still keep our students in your prayers. We are hosting two BCM Summer mission trips. One to 
Alaska to serve at Tanalian Bible Camp and one to Costa Rica to work with GC2 Ministries.We also 
will have a large portion of our students serving at VBS and Youth Groups in their local churches. 4 of 
our students will be serving on missions in various locations, including Peru, Italy, and Minnesota. 
Please keep us in your prayers as we continue to share the love of Christ with others throughout this 
summer and as we return to campus this fall! If you would like to support us financially on our trips 
this summer, please email Nathan at cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com. Thank you again for your 
support throughout this year! 
 
           
            Sincerely, Nathan Clark 
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